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Tapestry Parent Protocol  

2021 – 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

In Early Years, we are excited to be able to share your child’s learning and development with you 

via Tapestry. In order to ensure that this system is used safely, we ask that all parents and carers 

support us with the following; 

 

➢ Please do not share images from Tapestry on social media.  

➢ When uploading your own images, please ensure that your child is appropriately dressed.  

➢ Please do not upload personal information to Tapestry or any general messages. These must 

be communicated through the website on the ‘contact us’ page or by telephoning the school 

office.  

➢ We ask that, you access your child’s account weekly to support us in your child’s learning 

and development.  

We would like to thank you for your continued support in your child’s learning journey. We look 

forward to celebrating their learning with you.  
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